
Question on Notice 

No. 246 

Asked on 1 April 2014 
 

MR WELLINGTON asked the Premier (MR NEWMAN)— 

 

With reference to the need to continue the duplication of the railway line from 

Beerburrum to Nambour―  

Has the Premier raised this matter with the Prime Minister and if so, when? 

 

ANSWER: 

 

As I have advised the Member previously, I will continue to lobby the Federal 

Government to fund important infrastructure for Queensland at every available 

opportunity. 


